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November 8, 2019 
 
Senior Tribunal Officer, Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
280 Slater Street 
P.O. Box 1046, Station B 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9 
 
Via email: cnsc.interventions.ccsn@canada.ca 
 
Re: CNA Written Intervention – CNSC Regulatory Oversight Report for Uranium Mines and Mills in 
Canada: 2018 and Regulatory Oversight Report for Uranium and Nuclear Substance Processing 
Facilities in Canada: 2018 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Association (CNA) is pleased to provide this intervention in regards to both the 
2018 Regulatory Oversight Report for Uranium Mines and Mills in Canada and the 2018 Regulatory 
Oversight Report for Uranium and Nuclear Substance Processing Facilities in Canada. 

 Since 1960, CNA has been the national voice of the Canadian nuclear industry. The CNA has 
approximately 100 members representing over 60,000 Canadians employed directly, or indirectly, in 
uranium mining and exploration, fuel processing, electricity generation, and the production and 
advancement of nuclear medicine. 

The nuclear industry is well-regulated and these reports for 2018 demonstrate that the industry 
continues to perform well in relation to the identified safety and control areas.  
 
Cameco has continued to demonstrate strong management of its uranium and mining milling operations 
in Saskatchewan despite market conditions that have placed three operations into a state of safe care and 
maintenance. Even with this transition, Cameco has continued to demonstrate strong performance and 
operated safely throughout 2018.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide our support for these operations in northern Saskatchewan and 
Ontario. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Coupland 
Director, Regulatory and Environmental Affairs 
Canadian Nuclear Association 
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